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Sulphates are a dirty word when it comes to mixing with water. I suspect this is common
knowledge. I am hopeful that the MPCA will be given the authority to review a thorough site
specific sulphate standard application for waters on which wild rice is produced. Thus protecting a
food that is important to the Indigenous community.


